
     
COMING EVENTS 
	
Mar.	6	 	 End	of	Third	Quarter	
Mar.	11	 Daylight	Savings	Time	Begins		
	 	 	 “Spring	Up!!”  
Mar.	16	 Report	Cards	released	
Mar.	20	 Awards	Assemblies	
	 	 	 10:30am	-	Grade	4	&	AM	Pre-K	
	 	 	 1:30pm	–	Grade	5	&	PM	Pre-K	
Mar.	30	–	April	9	 Spring	Break	
April	10	 School	resumes	
	
STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
The Student of the Month Awards for February will be given to Karma Gray and Colton Miller.  Student’s of 
the Month are chosen by their teachers. Karma and Colton will be honored and given plaques at the 3rd 
quarter awards assembly on March 20, 2018. Colton and Karma are in Miss Morgan and Miss Care’s Pre-K 
classroom. Congratulations Colton and Karma, keep up the good work. We are proud of you!  
 
EXHIBITION NIGHT 
On February 27th, the fourth and fifth graders of East Elementary School will be putting on an 
Exhibition Night from 5:00-6:00 p.m. The students have worked very hard on projects that cover almost 
all content areas and are excited to show what they have learned! This night will be a gallery walk style 
presentation where visitors are encouraged to stop and ask the students about their learning while 
doing their projects. The hard-working students and staff would love to see you come out and show 
your support as the students demonstrate that there's no such thing as being too young for Project 
Based Learning! 
 
 

East Good Citizens  
Each month, East focuses on a character trait. February's character trait is Caring. Teachers 
choose a Good Citizen who consistently exhibits the character trait of the month. Good Citizens’ 
pictures are in our large display case, located inside the main doors by the office. We also 
feature the students in a google hangout (live video) that is shown to all students at East. On 
February 1st the Good Citizens will enjoy a lunch and a dessert with our special guest, Specialist 
Seth Lingrell from the United States Army.  The dessert was provided by the Climber Club. 
Congratulations to the following Good Citizens for February/Caring: Kaelyn Bayless, Sadiee 
Tucker, Kaylinn Adams, Morgan Boyd, Gavin Dyer, Austin Hill, Peach Newkirk, Sean Caulfield, 
Emily Fisher, Will Traylor, Zoe Shaffner, Malayna Melvin, Emma Smith, Zaidan Johnson, Sierra 
Reed, Zane Collins, Jaylynn Hoermle, Blaze Fiorini 
	
Mobile Dentist  
Mobile dentist will be at East on March 16th. Our school has joined with Ohio Dental 
Outreach to offer in-school dental care. Forms have been sent home, if you would like 
for your child to participate please fill out the information and send the form back to 
school.   
	
REMINDERS	
- Local Wellness Policy: To view UCS Local Wellness Policy, please visit 
www.urbana.k12.oh.us, District Information and News, School Board Policy, Operations, Wellness Policy 
#8510.  
-	All	visitors	(Parents	too!)	must	check	in	at	the	office	when	they	enter	the	school	and	wear	a	badge)	
-	If	your	child	is	absent	from	school	please	call	the	office	(937-653-1453)	before	9:15am.		You	may	
call	the	night	before	or	early	in	the	morning	and	leave	a	message	on	the	voice	mail.		This	calling	
policy	is	for	your	child’s	protection.		
-			There	is	no	supervision	on	the	playground	until	8:15am.		Students	need	to	arrive	once	there	is	
supervision.	
-	All	medication	must	be	brought	to	school	by	an	adult	and	given	to	the	school	nurse	or	principal.		We	
cannot	give	medicine	without	a	completed	form	from	your	doctor.					
-See	your	newsletters	on	line,	go	to	http://www.urbana.k12.oh.us/East/Newsletter.htm	
-	Students	cannot	receive	grade	cards,	spring	pictures,	yearbooks,	if	they	have	not	paid	their	school	
fees	and	fines.		The	2017-18	fees	for	East	are	$33.00.		We	can	take	payments	for	the	past	years	fees	
also.		Coming	Events:	Yearbook	sale	–Spring	Pictures	–	April	16,	Grade	cards	released	-	March	16,	and	
May	11.		
- YMCA offers care from 6:30 am until 6:00 p.m. Children in Kindergarten through 6th grade can 
spend the day at the Y.  Parents must register their child at the Welcome Center.  Contact Nicky 
Naylor from the Champaign Family YMCA at (937)484-3564 for more information.  
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